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With Memorial Day marking the unofficial start of summer, we would normally be preparing 

right now for the first concert of the Storey Square Summer Concert Series. This year, the novel 

Coronavirus has presented us with a myriad of challenges, but, as you all know, we have met 

those challenges while continue to care for our friends, neighbors and family. 

 

Continuing to keep the health and safety of our community and our staff as our fore-

most priority, we are canceling the first group of concerts of the series – at least through mid-

July. 

 

We remain committed to being active in our community and will continue to monitor the situa-

tion as we look forward to a possible resumption of the concert series later in the summer. 

 

We want to thank our longstanding partners in bringing the concerts to the community each and 

every year – the Redevelopment Authority of the City of Uniontown and the City of Uniontown 

for their continued support. 

 

And, we want to thank the Fayette County community and our hospital staff for your continued 

support of our community engagements, including Storey Square. 

 

We hope to see you there later in the summer! 

For media inquiries or more information, please contact Uniontown Hospital Director of Community Relations Joshua 

Krysak at 724-430-8634 or krysak@utwn.org. 


